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Alan Edmunds 

Many of you may remember Alan 
Edmunds who was Head at CCJ for 
many years. Sadly he passed away 
during the Easter holidays. Those 
of you who knew him will 
remember his passion for drama 
and pantomines and his wicked 
sense of humour. Our thoughts 
and prayers go to his family at this 
time.  

 

House Cup 
 

This week Team Phoenix won the 
house cup! A child from each class 
was also awarded a certificate for 

their effort in English.  

Diary Dates               

May 

Mon 1
st

 – Bank Holiday 

Weds 3
rd

 – Lower Band Museum 

Fri 5
th

- Celebration Assembly 2.50pm 

Mon 8
th

- SATs week 

Weds 17
th

- Class Photos 1.00 pm 

Mon 15
th

- Year 6 Science Week 

Tues 23
rd

- Year 5 Cake Sale 

Thurs 25
th

- School Disco 

Fri 26
th

- End of Term 5 

June 

Mon 5
th

- Inset Day 
**Dates correct at time of publication – dates will 

be updated every week on the newsletter.** 

 

 

 

Message From 
Christ Church Infant School 

We have 35 (APR) siblings starting in 
Reception in September.  If you are a 
parent or carer of one of these siblings 
please email jackie.orr@sgmail.org.uk 
with your child's current preschool.   

 

  

 

Circus Coming To Town – 15
th

 June 2017 
 

We are delighted to share with you the 
exciting news that Happy’s Circus will be 
coming to CCJ for one night only to help us 
raise funds for the new playpod! They are an 
animal free professional circus who tour the 
country with their 600 seater big top. We will 
put details of tickets in next week’s 
newsletter but please save the time and date 
in your diaries – 6pm Thursday June 15

th
  

 

We will need a team of volunteers to help 
with logistics on the day, so if you may be 
able to support, please see Mrs Osborne. 
This event will be open to all in our local 
community.  

Lower Band Museum Weds 3
rd

 May 
 
Reminder to all Y3 & 4 children that you 

should have nearly completed your Egypt 

museum projects. Completed backgrounds 

and exhibits need to be in school by 

Wednesday 3rd May. Parents and family 

please come along and view the projects at 

our museum at 3:20pm or before school on 
Thursday 4

th
 in the hall and Lower Band 

area. We are really looking forward to 

seeing some fabulous projects!  

CCJ ‘Last Night At The Proms’ 
 

We also also excited to announce 
that we will be holding a single 
CCJ ‘last night at the proms’ on 
Friday 16

th
 June. We have a 45 

strong windband who have 
agreed to perform an exciting 
concert of classical and 
contemporary music in our hall. 
We are also hoping to have Pimms 
and afternoon tea available and 
so details will again be coming out 
next week although tickets for this 
will be more limited due to the 
size of the school hall. Help also 
needed for this event! 

SATs Week 
We will be running a breakfast club 
every morning (Monday to 
Thursday) complete with dance 
warm-ups. Please make sure your 
children are really rested the 
weekend before.  

 

Downend Cricket Club 

Downend Cricket Club are looking for 

more players for their Under 11 side. If 

you child is in year 5 or 6 and 

interested please come along to a 

Friday night training session 6.30 until 

7.30pm. 
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